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  The Crystal Falls City Council in a “lively” discussion is debating the installation of 
parking meters on Superior Avenue to help with the existing parking problems.  Each year 
during the busy tourist season the existing parking regulations which limits parking to two 
hours during business hours have done little alleviate the parking space shortage.  The 
question arose as to where the meters could be installed and if only the crowded 300 block of 
main street should be considered. The Council took no action but instructed the police 
department to strictly enforce the existing regulations. 

 

 Thirty-three children received their first holy communion at the Guardian Angels’ 
Church Sunday.  Rev. Carl J. Petranek celebrated the mass which marked the closing of 
summer religious education classes for the children. Daily Catechism instruction was 
conducted at the Forest Park School by Sisters Mary Rose, Mary Agnes and Mary Angela, 
members of the Dominican Order of Oxford, Michigan. 

 

 Due to the ongoing “conflict” between North and South Korea the United States 
Government has temporarily closed the Soo Locks to visitors for security reasons. 



 


